
Democratic congressional leaders are working now on the next 
emergency legislation to deal with the catastrophic economic impact of 
the COVID-19 pandemic.

House Speaker Pelosi and Senate Democratic Leader Schumer are fully 
supportive of labor’s call for including multiemployer pension relief as a 
top priority in the next round of stimulus and recovery legislation. Labor 
had fought to include multiemployer pension relief in the most recent 
stimulus legislation, but Senate Republican Leader McConnell blocked it.

Now is the time for Senators across the country to hear from our 
members and retirees that they must take action to Save Our Pensions.

844-551-6921

Call your Senators today and tell them to 
include multiemployer pension relief in the 

next stimulus and recovery legislation:


